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Dear Friends, Family, and Ministry Partners: 

    

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! As we step into the month of May, we are filled with gratitude 

for all that God has done and continues to do here in Brazil. Your prayers and support are deeply appreciated as 

we advance the Kingdom together. 

   This past month has been full of divine opportunities to minister and witness God's hand at work. We were 

blessed to take part in the Men’s Conference at IPUB Church in Anápolis, Goiás, where I had the privilege of 

ministering the Word of God. It was a powerful time of refreshing and renewal. During the conference, I had the 

opportunity to baptize two young men in the name of Jesus that responded to the word of God.  In the Sunday 

night service, after the conclusion of the three-day men’s conference, I also preached and witnessed many commit 

and recommit their lives to Christ. Truly, faith was stirred and strengthened. 

   We’ve continued to be active in our IPUB churches in the Federal District, preaching and organizing Sunday 

services and conducting Bible studies. God’s Word is going forth with power, and we are seeing lives 

transformed. 

   In our Asa Sul location, we are continuing English classes, which remain an excellent tool for outreach and 

building community. We are excited to share that in Asa Norte, at our new preaching point, we held our first 

prayer meeting! Now, starting this month, we will begin having regular Sunday services and Bible studies at this 

location. Please pray with us for continued growth and open doors in this new area in town. 

  We also had the opportunity to make a brief trip back to the U.S. to visit family, fundraise, and minister in 

several churches. It was a refreshing time of connection and encouragement. 

   Thank you for your continued partnership. Let us press on together in love (1 Corinthians 13), walk by faith (2 

Corinthians 5:7), and strive for unity in the Spirit (Ephesians 4:3) as we reach Brazil with the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ.    

  If you would like to connect, please feel free to email me at gaylefamilyonamission@gmail.com, or call 

(209)405-2841.  

 
In Christ's Love and Service, 
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Prayer Needs:  

• Revival and Harvest of Souls in Brazil  

• Health and Safety of our Family  

• Children’s Education and Transition  

• Financial Needs to Keep us on the Field  

•  
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        Baptized Two Young Men at Men’s Conference IPUB Anápolis - Goiás                             IPUB Anápolis Church Service                     

    
               Our Asa Norte Preaching Point Prayer Service                                                     Asa Sul Evangelism Outreach   

    
       Visited Home in California – Ministered at Several Churches                                Western District - Visalia Youth Convention  
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